
From: Julie Moran [mailto:jmconnect777@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2017 9:47 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northen Pass and SEC antics 
 
Dear Ms. Moore,  
 
I am continually baffled and appalled at the way that NH is making its citizens vulnerable to the invasive 
and greedy demands of private (and foreign) companies.  This is unacceptable for the "Live Free or Die" 
state, where we expect our government to protect our rights to live free without being subjects of a 
foreign or private power - IN OUR OWN BACK YARDS!   
 
Please let the SEC know that they need to consider the WILL OF THE PEOPLE, including the towns that 
are involved, when private (or foreign) companies come knocking at the door of NH, and the SEC is the 
governing body that SHOULD be protecting NH's citizen's rights to our own private and public property.   
 
Thank you,  
 
Julie Moran 
Colebrook 
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